
From: Eddie Kadhim <ajkadhim@sbgtv.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/11/2016 10:17:55 AM
Subject: ABC 15 Story

Governor Haley,
I’m a reporter with ABC 15 in Myrtle Beach and I’m doing a story on the gas outage at many stations in our 
area(Marion area). 
I want to know if the shortage has anything to do with the pipeline break a few weeks ago?
Many people are struggling to get around, what should they be doing to get gas?
When do you expect stations to have gas again?
Anything else related to the topic of gas shortage’s and outages related to Hurricane Matthew that people should 
know.
Thank you!
Eddie Kadhim
Multi-Media Journalist/Producer
WPDE-Myrtle Beach
843-855-2826
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